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Network Notification

Date: January 17, 2014 Number: OH-P-2014-01
To: Ohio Providers
From: CareSource

Subject: Change to DRG Payment Process

In the spirit of making it easier to do business with us, effective February 1, 2014 CareSource is
changing its reimbursement methodology on facility inpatient claims. This is in alignment with
current industry practices.

Starting February 1, 2014, providers will receive payment based on the day the member was
discharged from the hospital for inpatient stays. For example, an admit date of January 10, 2014
with a discharge date of February 2, 2014 would pay based on the discharge date of February
2, 2014. This change is part of the national transition to ICD-10 code sets.

For more information on ICD-10:
e Visit CareSource.com and click the ICD-10 link under “Quick Links”
e Visit the CMS website at www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/ICD10/

Please refer to your Provider Relations Representative for questions.
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